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Revelation 3:4, “BUT You have a few 
names even in Sardis who have not 
defiled their garments; and they shall 
walk with Me in white, for they are 
worthy.”



Revelation 3:5, “He who overcomes shall 
be clothed in white garments, and I will 
not blot out his name from the Book of 
Life; but I will confess his name before 
My Father and before His angels.”



Revelation 20:12, “And I saw the dead, 
small and great, standing before God, 
and books were opened. And another 
book was opened, which is the Book of 
Life. And the dead were judged according 
to their works, by the things which were 
written in the books.”



Revelation 20:15, “And anyone not found 
written in the Book of Life was cast into 
the lake of fire.”



Revelation 21:27, “But there shall by no 
means enter it anything that defiles, or 
causes an abomination or a lie, but only 
those who are written in the Lamb’s Book 
of Life.”



Revelation 13:8, “All who dwell on the 
earth will worship him, whose names 
have not been written in the Book of Life 
of the Lamb slain from the foundation of 
the world.”



Revelation 17:8, “The beast that you saw 
was, and is not, and will ascend out of 
the bottomless pit and go to perdition. 
And those who dwell on the earth will 
marvel, whose names are not written in 
the Book of Life from the foundation of 
the world, when they see the beast that 
was, and is not, and yet is.”



tw/| nikw/nti to nikonti, 

articular pres act ptcp of nika,w, 

nikao related to the noun, nikh,, nike, 
“victory, success” 

Nikao means to overpower, to gain 
victory, to win
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Romans 12:2, “And do not be conformed 
to this world, but be transformed by the 
renewing of your mind, that you may 
prove what is that good and acceptable 
and perfect will of God.”



1 John 5:4, “For whatever is born of God 
overcomes the world; and this is the 
victory that has overcome the world —
our faith.”



1 John 2:29, “If you know that He is 
righteous, you know that everyone who 
practices righteousness is born of Him.”



1 John 3:9, “Whoever has been born of 
God does not sin, for His seed remains in 
him; and he cannot sin, because he has 
been born of God.”



1 John 4:7, “Beloved, let us love one 
another, for love is of God; and everyone 
who loves is born of God and knows 
God.”



1 John 2:15, “Do not love the world, nor 
the things in the world. If anyone loves 
the world, the love of the Father is not in 
him.”



1 John 2:16, “For all that is in the world, 
the lust of the flesh and the lust of the 
eyes and the boastful pride of life, is not 
from the Father, but is from the world.”



1 John 2:3, “By this we know that we 
have come to know Him, if we keep His 
commandments. 

1 John 2:4, “The one who says, ‘I have 
come to know Him,’ and does not keep 
His commandments, is a liar, and the 
truth is not in him;”



1 John 2:5, “but whoever keeps His word, 
in him the love of God has truly been 
perfected. By this we know that we are in 
Him:”



1 John 5:4, “For whatever is born of God 
overcomes the world; and this is the 
victory that has overcome the world—our 
faith.”



1 John 5:5, “And who is the one who 
overcomes the world, but he who 
believes that Jesus is the Son of God?”



John 13:7, “Jesus answered and said to 
him, ‘What I am doing you do not 
understand now, but you will know after 
this.’ ”



John 13:8, “Peter said to Him, ‘You shall 
never wash my feet!’ Jesus answered 
him, ‘If I do not wash you, you have no 
part with Me.’ ”



Revelation 21:7, “He who overcomes 
shall inherit all things, and I will be his 
God and he shall be My son.”



Revelation 21:8, “But the cowardly, 
unbelieving, abominable, murderers, 
sexually immoral, sorcerers, idolaters, 
and all liars shall have their part in the 
lake which burns with fire and brimstone, 
which is the second death.”



Revelation 3:5, “He who overcomes shall 
be clothed in white garments, and I will 
not blot out his name from the Book of 
Life; but I will confess his name before 
My Father and before His angels.”



Revelation 3:6, “He who has an ear, let 
him hear what the Spirit says to the 
churches.”
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